
Soon after April 1, 2004, you will see changes 
in the price you pay for electricity.

As the regulator of Ontario’s electricity sector, 
the Ontario Energy Board is committed to helping 
you understand these changes.

For more information please visit our Web site at:
www.oeb.gov.on.ca or contact us at 1-877-632-2727
(toll-free) or 416-314-2455
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